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NOTICES 
M.S. Walk Fundraiser:  Gail sends her warmest thanks to everyone who made donations in support of the MS 
Walk.  This year Gail collected more than $2500, and the generous donations from members of the Chemistry 
Department were an important part of this total.  Gail is especially grateful to Jeannette Loiselle for all of her help 
in advertising the walk within the Department and for collecting the donations, and to Karl Kopecky for 
accompanying Gail and Marty on the walk.  After the 10km walk, Gail, Marty and Karl enjoyed a post-walk 
celebration of Dim Sum. 
 
Introduction to VNMR on the NMR Spectrometers — This year's edition of the NMR lecture series will be 
given by Dr. Albin Otter on Tuesday 13 June and Friday 16 June in Room E3-25 from 9:30 to 10:50 am.  The 
lectures will include the real-time operation of a spectrometer with large screen projection and are intended for 
new students/postdocs and all those who have been around for a while but feel a little shaky with the use of an 
NMR spectrometer. 
 
40th Annual Gunning/Lemieux Golf Day (Rain or Shine) — Last day to register — entries will be accepted 
until 12:00 noon today.  For more information see Mike Ferguson in Room E3-13. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who recently passed their exams: 
 Abebaw Diress PhD  Vivek Rauniyar Candidacy 
 Gladys Completo Candidacy  Feng Peng Candidacy 
 Josh Wasylicia Candidacy  Zheng Su Candidacy 
 Rongbing Du Candidacy  Darren Derksen Candidacy 
 Doug Burr PhD  Hongmei Shang Candidacy 
 Rahul Samant Candidacy  Meenakshi Dowlut PhD 
 Daniel Spantulescu PhD  Sulayman Oladepo MSc 
 
Graduate Students please note:  Ilona Baker will be on vacation starting June 19th, and returning July 4th.  If 
you will need any letters during that period, please get your request to her by Wednesday June 14th. 
 

******************************************************* 
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
ARE POSTED ON THE BULLETIN BOARD ACROSS FROM THE ELEVATORS ON THE THIRD FLOOR 

 
PLEASE DO NOT REMOVE THE EMPLOYMENT NOTICES FROM THE BULLETIN BOARD 

 
Employment opportunities are posted on a new internet site:  http://www.careerowl.ca 

 
KANATA Chemical Technologies — Research Chemist 
 

******************************************************* 
 

Outreach Activities can be accessed at: www.ualberta.ca/Outreach/whats%20new.htm#science 


